
Ref: EIR / 1450

18 September 2017

Mr

Enagh Youth Forum

Email: @gmail.com

Dear Mr

Environmental Information Regulations 2004 Request Strathfoyle Greenway

Extension Update Request

I refer to your EIR request and respond as follows:

1. What is the current status of the Strathfoyle Greenway Plans?

Response: Plans have been designed to Stage E and costed

2. Has the corridor of land been secured by Council for development?

Response: No. Land negotiations are ongoing with relevant landowners

3. What is the current position regarding planning permission?

Response: Planning Permission will expire on 15th December 2018

4. What funding opportunities have been explored to date to further these plans?

Response: No funding opportunities have been progressed until council acquires title over

lands

If you are dissatisfied with our response you have rights of review and appeal; these

rights consist of two review processes. Firstly our internal review procedure is

available by contacting:

John Kelpie

Chief Executive



Derry City and Strabane District Council

98 Strand Road

Derry BT48 7NN

Tel 028 71253253 or email john.kelpie@derrystrabane.com

Secondly, you can appeal directly by contacting the Information Commissioner at:

Information Commissioner

Wycliffe House

Water Lane

Wilmslow

CHESHIRE SK9 5AF

Tel: 0303 123 1113 (local rate) or email: casework@ico.org.uk

Yours sincerely

Colin Kennedy
Colin Kennedy

Parks Development Manager


